
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Your child will be transferring to 

Secondary School in September 2020. 

  

You must apply by 31 October 2019.  
(Applications open 1 September 2019) 

 

 

Need advice? 

 

Read our brochure and online guide www.hounslow.gov.uk/admissions  

 

Need help? 

 

Drop-in sessions 

Every Wednesday from 2 - 30 October 2019 

10am – 2pm 

Hounslow House 

7 Bath Road, Hounslow, TW3 3EB 

 

More information? 

 

School Admissions Team 

T: 020 8583 2711/2721 

E: admissions@hounslow.gov.uk 

 

To apply, visit 

 

www.hounslow.gov.uk/admissions 
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